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Old Oak Primary School Update 

Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear families, 

We have reached the end of the Spring term and have the holiday now to rest, and 

prepare for the summer. It has been a fantastic term which seems to have flown by but 

we remember some of the highlights, from the Allergy School launch to the Duckling 

Disco to the Mother’s Day celebrations. In the meantime, lots of hard work has taken 

place in the classrooms and we are really seeing children’s progress across the school. 

Have a lovely holiday next week. Remember there are events going on across 

Hammersmith and Fulham, including the library which are free to families. Check the 

Hammersmith and Fulham website for ideas. You may find this website helpful too - 

https://londonist.com/london/things-to-do/things-to-do-in-london-in-the-easter-

holidays 

Finally school begins for children on Wednesday, 23rd April. 

SHARING ASSEMBLY 

Today the focus was particularly on taking care, attention to detail and resilience. 

Peach class shared their easter chicks, very carefully cut and put together. 

https://londonist.com/london/things-to-do/things-to-do-in-london-in-the-easter-holidays
https://londonist.com/london/things-to-do/things-to-do-in-london-in-the-easter-holidays
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Olive class read out their elephant fact-files, with information and pictures. They shared 

their neat handwriting. 

Acacia class showed the Tudor houses they had made in class, with careful design and 

drawing of the Tudor beams. 

Chestnut class have been busy with assessments. 

We celebrated with a lot of children in Magnolia class who have read at home regularly 

and filled in the reading record. This is great to hear – parent supporting children with 

their reading outside of school. 

Aspen class and Willow class both showed the fun and relevance of mathematics: Year 5 

to design lanterns using just 2 shapes and exploring the Fibonacci spiral; Year 6 who 

explained the equivalence of percentages, decimals and fractions clearly to the whole 

school. 

MAGNOLIA (YEAR 4) CLASS ASSEMBLY 

The assembly will now to take place on Thursday, 1st May at 10.10am. 

 

LONDON MARATHON - APRIL 27th 

After Miss McCartney’s heroics last year, Madison is now running the London 

Marathon in 2025. This is a real challenge and we wish her the best in her preparation. 

Madison is looking to improve the school outside equipment in the nursery with her 

donations so please get involved at the link below at the end of the newsletter. 

ATTENDANCE – OUR TARGET IS 96% FOR THE SCHOOL 

With Eid earlier in the week, the attendance across the school is lower than usual, but 
we certainly predict this will improve as the weather warms up 
 
FINAL REMINDER - YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES: 
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If you would like to purchase a hoodie for your Year 6 child please follow the 

instructions below. The deadline to order a hoodie is 13th May 2025. 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: J31973YR6 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 22nd April Staff training day 

Wednesday 23rd April School begins again for children 

Wednesday 30th April Year 3 class assembly 10.10am 

Thursday 1st May Year 4 class assembly 10.10am 

 

For photos of the week, please check the school’s Instagram page. 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown 

Find as at: 

 

 

@oldoakprimaryschool                               www.oldoakprimary.co.uk 

 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
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